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CONNECTING OUR SUPPORTERS TO THOSE WE SUPPORT 

Edition Two 

Summer 2018 

SAVE THE DATE! 

Caring Counts Charity Showcase 

A Smart and Caring Community Event 
for People looking to find the right 
cause to inspire them! 

 
Thursday September 27, 2018 Huronia 
Community Foundation will host their  
annual Caring Counts Charity  
Showcase at the North Simcoe Sports 
and Recreation Centre. This event 
brings together many of the 70+  
charities that support the community 
needs of the Southern Georgian Bay 
region, and allows these charities an 
opportunity to reach out to large num-
bers of the public and business  
community to highlight the services they 
provide. 

This year, our featured keynote speaker 
is Erin Bury. Named one of Marketing 
Magazine’s “Top 30 Under 30”, Erin 
Bury, Managing Director at creative 
communications agency Eighty-Eight, is 
a marketer, a journalist, and start-up 
enthusiast. Erin will share the ins-and-
outs of entrepreneurship, marketing to 
millennials, creating a killer personal 
brand, and how to harness the latest 
digital trends. 

Exhibits from local charities and  
community groups begin at 10:30 am. 
Presentations and the Keynote address 
start at 12:00 noon. This free event is 
open to the public. Light refreshments 
will be served. 

On May 15th Community Living Huronia and CLH Foundation  

hosted an Open House. We opened our doors to the community  

and invited everyone to drop in and learn about our services and 

supports.  The evening showcased the various programs offered 

by Community Living Huronia, including the Transitional Aged 

Youth program, Simcoe Country Resource Consultation Services 

for children and families, the Networks of Specialized Care, the 

Self Advocacy Council and our Residential Services.  Thank you 

to all who attended and to the many staff who came to share their 

passion.   

Photo Credit to Rick Matty of Snapd Midland/Penetang 
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CLH Foundation took to the streets at the annual Butter Tart Festival 

and sold Butter Tarts to festival goers on a sunny Saturday.  All  

proceeds  went towards sending over 40 people supported by  

Community Living Huronia to a Blue Jays Game this summer.   

We are so grateful to the volunteers who provided their time,  

positive energy and laughter to this fun day! 

CLH & CLH FOUNDATION 

LAUNCH A NEWLY  

DESIGNED WEBSITE 

 
CLH and CLH Foundation are excited 

to announce that our newly designed 

website is live! The updated site inte-

grates the two previous sites into one.  

We have enhanced the content, so 

visitors will get a clearer message of 

who we are, the broad range of ser-

vices we provide, and where our val-

ues lie in the provision of services and 

supports to people with developmental 

support needs.   

 

In addition, there are many other  

changes which are aimed at sharing 

more stories and information about 

CLH, and the individuals supported 

through all of our programs.  On the 

new website, you will also notice that 

CLH Foundation has all the current 

events, community involvement, and 

information about our responsibility to 

Community Living Huronia. 

We encourage you to take some time 

to familiarize yourself with the new site 

and to use it to stay up to date on all 

the current endeavors of CLH and 

CLH Foundation. 

 

www.clhmidland.on.ca 

More than 40 people supported by CLH took a trip to Toronto for an 

experience of a lifetime, and it was in part because of the proceeds 

from the Butter Tart Festival, which allowed CLH Foundation to fully 

fund this activity.  The group boarded a coach bus and made the trip 

to the Rogers Centre to watch as the Toronto Blue Jays go head to 

head with the Baltimore Orioles.  The Jays played an incredible 

game and won 6-0, much to the delight of all the fans. 

CLH Foundation is grateful to have had the opportunity to provide 

this experience for all who attended. 
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DOUG THORHAUGE  

APPOINTED AS PRESIDENT  

Community Living Huronia is pleased 

to announce the appointment of Doug 

Thorhauge as the new President of the 

Corporate Board of Directors effective 

September 20, 2018. 

Doug has served on the Board for the 

past 3 years and has demonstrated his 

deep commitment to CLH’s vision and 

mission. 

Doug will be replacing outgoing Board 

President Mary Bourgeois, who has 

served her 3 year term as President, 

and has been an integral member of 

the board since 2011.  Mary will  

continue to be an invaluable resource 

as a member of the Board of Directors 

for the next year. 

In addition to the change in Board 

Presidency, CLH is pleased to  

announce its newest Corporate Board 

member Silvana Henneman, who 

brings with her 6 years of Community 

Living Corporate Board experience. 

We welcome Doug to his new position! 

The 2018 Summer Camp was a shining success!  CLH Foundation is 

so proud to say that because of generous donations from supporters 

like yourself, Teen Camp was fully funded for all campers.   

The summer program, which is run by trained, enthusiastic and caring 

staff, offered activities and outings to the participants with their support 

needs in mind.  Participants learned new skills, made new friends, and 

most of all had fun! 

During the End of Summer Party, the campers shared what they loved 

most about this years’ camp 
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The participants of the  

Community Activity  

Participation Supports  

(CAPS) enjoyed the early days 

of summer with many day 

trips, including adventures at 

the beach and the zoo.   

 

SAVE THE DATE! 

 

The artist announcement for 

the 10th annual A Red Carpet 

Evening will be coming 

soon… 

 

Follow CLH Foundation on 

Facebook for important  

updates and information 
Sweet Summer Treats 

A group from the Community Activity Participation Supports 

(CAPS) spent a day picking berries and enjoyed the fruits of 

their labour!   
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LEMONADE STAND  

The team at Centum King Mortgages 
hosted a pop-up lemonade stand on a 
sunny August afternoon at the Midland 
Town Dock.  The staff offered ice cold 
lemonade for a donation, with all  
proceeds going to CLH Foundation.  
The community came out to show their 
support and Kevin King and his team 
raised over $900 for the children, youth 
and adults with developmental support 
needs who access the services of CLH. 

If you would like more information about 
hosting a third party event, please visit 
our website, or contact Shannon Flood, 
Fundraising and Event Coordinator at 
shannon.flood@clhmidland.on.ca or call 
705.526.4253 extension 225 

 

CLH Foundation Hosts Annual Golf Tournament 

and Celebrates 20th Anniversary  

CLH Foundation held it’s annual Golf Tournament on August 17th at 

Brooklea Golf and Country Club.  The date also marked the 20th  

Anniversary of CLH Foundation, and we made sure to make it a  

celebration!  The golfers enjoyed a BBQ lunch and a short rain shower 

during registration, which thankfully didn’t last longer than the first tee 

off.  The sun came out and made for a perfect day on the links.   

Golfers enjoyed a delicious dinner, an abundance of prizes, and a  

silent and live auction, all in support of CLH Foundation.   

The well attended event raised close to $10,000 for CLH Foundation! 

We are very grateful for the many event partners, sponsors, volunteers 

and supporters who helped to make this years’ event a great success! 


